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Major Road Resurfacing Programme  

 
As part of HM Government of Gibraltar’s continued commitment to improve the condition of our 

roads, the Ministry for Transport, Traffic and Technical Services is pleased to announce the 

second phase of the major road resurfacing programme. 

 

The first phase of the programme was carried out in 2014 and included major works to Rosia Road 

and Line Wall Road. As part of the second phase, Harbour Views Roundabout was completed 

earlier this year with works along Queensway South due to commence today. 

 

Many of these roads have not seen full resurfacing works for many years and have therefore been 

considerably neglected. The ongoing road resurfacing programme proves this Governments 

commitment to road maintenance. 

The Minister for Transport, Traffic and Technical Services the Hon Paul Balban said: 

 

“I am happy to see the necessary continued investment throughout our road infrastructure through the 

road resurfacing programme. This Government is committed to a proper dedicated annual maintenance 

programme that provides a safe standard to our road users.” 

 


